
 
 

 
 
 
28 February 2019 
 
 
David Zanetti 
 
 
Dear David 
 
Request for information  
 
Thank you for your email dated 19 February 2019 requesting information on Police 
Casual Uniform.   
 

1. Discussion internally and with any ministers relating to the decision to adopt 
a casual uniform for official police presence, including when such 
discussions and decisions were made 

2.  
 Discussion internally and with any ministers on requirements for a casual 
uniform (such as specifications of what must be visible on such a uniform) 

3.  
Discussion internally and with any ministers on deviations from existing 
uniform requirements needed to adopt the casual uniform  
 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 
1982.  We are unable to provide the requested information for the following reasons: 
 

• Section 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982’  
• That there is no such information and decline to supply the information on the 

basis that it does not exist and cannot be found per Section 18(e) of the Official 
Information Act 1982 

• 18 (e)   that the document alleged to contain the information requested does not 
exist 
 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Inspector Martin Ruth Operations Manager 
Northland. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Deanna Walters 
File Coordinator  
File Management Centre 
Northland 



 
 

 


